Christine Harris
13 Maplin Road
Leicester

LES 1SA

UK

11" January 2023

Town of Wareham Zoning Board of Appeals
54 Marion Road

Wareham

MA 02571

USA

Dear Sir/Madam

{ am writing regarding Peace for Ponies/All Animals land in East Wareham that is currently under a
zoning appeal to restrict their amount of animals aliowed to be housed there, down to three.

i wish to advise you of what a wonderful, caring and uplifting organisation Peace for Ponies is. They
do fantastic work in healing the bodies and souls of their animals (especially, but not restricted to,
donkeys). {their love for all animals, no matter how big or small is to be applauded)

i have watched with interest and awe {via FB} them working with and showering their charges with
love and compassion and teaching their rescue donkeys how to be “good” donkeys ready to go to
joving forever homes (this means that their rescues are extremely unlikely to again enter the
horrible scenario of kill pens because they are unacceptable to families)

1 would say that this work is invaluable — how | wish that more and more people would have the
compassion, knowledge and foresight to do the same.

On a human note, having found this organisation, | can honestly say that they have enriched my life
and restored my belief in a world where good can happen without negative ulterior maotives.

Volunteers from the neighbourhood have freely given their time to help this organisation and in
return, you can see the joy that they have received that only a connection with animals can give.

A connection has been made with farge portions of the local community and such community
bonding makes life so rewarding for all concerned.

With such negativity in the world, a place of love, compassion, peace and joy {including the hilarious
antics that only animais can havel) is to be honoured, cherished and encouraged

Support from people and sharing their work with others has meant the wonderful gift of extra land
for the enrichment of their animals. This was a wonderful gesture and shows how the community is
coming together to support them — now and for the future.

Following compliance on moving a boundary fence, the organisation has {with massive local support)
refenced the area, moved barns etc to make the place safe, secure, clean and workable for the
animals present and future.

Their network of support and other rescues is now expanding, so the work can continue to grow
until all donkeys are where they should be — safe and loved.




| hope that vour zoning committee will see the importance of having this organisation in your midst
— it can only enrich the lives of the people in your area.

A perfect example of humanity’s love and compassion for our fellow earth dweflers and their
interaction with their human brothers and sisters — what better could there be?

Yours faithfully

Christine Harris




